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- October 2024 Quilt Block
The Quilt Guild is continuing the Block of the Month series in support of our Sharing Gifts Program.  This is 
our second block in support of our Sharing Gifts Program for the 2024/2025 season. If you are unfamiliar 
with the Sharing Gifts program, please review the policy on our website at https://ykquiltersguild.ca/about-
us-1 (the link to the Sharing Gifts Policy is at the bottom of Supporting Sharing Gifts page).

Our block pattern for October 2024 is the Twin Sisters Block.  This block is also known by other names 
such as Whirlwind and Modern Envelope.

We will use Lizzy Curtis Designs technique to make the block. Watch the video on YouTube at Twin Sisters 
A. Block construction starts around 11:47 minutes into the video and goes to 50:44 minutes.

Note: in the video at about 39:54 minutes, Lizzy realizes she has pieced half the pieces incorrectly.

Color Way: One fabric is to be an orange print or solid.  The other two fabrics are your choice of 
prints/solids.

What you need for one block:
Colour #A – 6 ¼” square  
Colour #B - Two, 4” x 8”
Colour #C - Two, 4” x 8”  

Finished block size: approximately 10” square. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to participate in this series of blocks to help support our Sharing Gifts 
program.

Bring your completed block(s) to the October meeting or the next meeting you attend.  If you’re unable to 
attend the October meeting, you can have a friend bring them on your behalf. You can also drop them off in 
the guild’s basket at the Quilted Raven (top of the library shelf) no later than October 10th and I will pick it 
up and bring it to the meeting.  If dropping off blocks, please put your name on them so I can announce 
who made them.

Leslie T.
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